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Dorothy Menasco

From: Paula Isler

Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2007 10:28 AM
To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: Docket No. 070072-T1

Good moming. Please change the docket title to accurately reflect the company's name as shown on its IXC
registration. The d/b/a should be deleted. The title should read:

Acknowledgment of cancellation of IXC Registration No. TJ916 by Buckeye Telesystem, Inc., effective
December 31, 2006.

Thanks!
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